
Hello Everyone!

First of all, I am Incredibly Thankful For You!

These past couple of months here in Florida have been 
quite the adjustment. I have had to learn so many 
things, from how to work in an office setting, to simply 
living alone and creating a routine of my own. Through 
these trials, I can truly boast of the support system I 
have surrounding me whether it be here in Florida or 
back home in Virginia. It has been amazing to see how 
the Lord has provided such an amazing community! 
Lucy the cat and I are so grateful for you!

The Month of March
March was a whirlwind of events. Firstly, my main goal 
in March was to adjust to a new living environment, 
and I think I have adjusted quite well. Since being here 
in Florida, I have certainly been humbled. Living an 
independent life is not as easy as I thought it would be. 

Secondly, I was introduced to my job at Teen Missions–
The Finance Department. While finance is not one of 
my strengths, I think I’m catching on quite well!  I  have 
the opportunity to connect with the staff here daily. 
The teamwork mindset is incredibly encouraging and 
very present in everyday life here at TMI. I appreciate 
the willingness everyone has to listen when it comes 
to how we can add value to the ministry and serve not 
only the Lord but His people well! I am given the daily 
opportunity to learn from wise teachers and to expand 
my relationship with Christ. 

Florida Spring Break 
March 24th-March 30th: I was privileged to assist in 
leading the Spring Break team held here in Florida at 
the Teen Missions base. We had seven team members 
from the east coast and five of the students/staff were 
leading. We spent our time serving around the base 
doing numerous jobs that assisted in getting ready 
for the summer teams to arrive as well as getting the 
property ready for the Mud Run we held on May 4th. 
I had so much fun getting to know these teens and 
learning what led them to join this team. 

There was one day when I 
was put in charge of building 
a bridge with my team. Now 
I don’t know the first thing 
about building anything (unless 
we’re talking lego), but what 
I do know is that I certainly 
tried my best! I was given a few 
verbal instructions on how to 
begin the project with three 
team members and four hours 
to get this project rolling. We 
may not have remotely finished 
the project, but we certainly tried and shared many 
laughs along the way. 

This group was such a joy to work with! We finished 
out our week by simply spending the last day enjoying 
one another as we fellowshipped together. We spent 
Saturday going bowling and having lunch together. I 
just want to say I have never in my life seen so many 
teenagers so eager to go bowling! I found it so funny 
because that was the last activity I thought they would 
be eager to do, but they were! I am not good at bowling 
at all but I certainly gave it my all, and well… My all was 
not very impressive. I’ll just stick to the Legos…By the 
end of the week, I was able to convince two girls from 
the spring break team to join my summer team. That 
leads us to the big question: Where is Delaynie going 
this summer? 

Delaynie Myhre

Summer Missions
I have mentioned it to some 
people, but I am excited to share 
with you that this summer I will be 
leading a team to COLUMBIA!!! I 
have a little team of 15 members 
and I am so excited! In Columbia, 
my team will be working at a 
missions center, where they will 
be building a sidewalk, and a fence, and planting coffee 
trees. I am so excited!  From the pictures I’ve seen of the 
area where our ministry will be held, it is so beautiful! 
From June 18th-August 2nd I will be fully consumed 
with my team and with whatever the Lord has in store 
for us during our time in Columbia. 

Mud Run 
On May 4th Teen Missions held their annual Mud 
Run and oh boy was it exhausting! The Mud Run is a 
fundraiser that Teen Missions holds yearly where all the 
proceeds go to the Rescue Units overseas–one of the 
many ministries that they have. It is a 5k run that is held 
on the property and there are many obstacles that I do 
not personally find appealing, 
but the 628 runners that we had 
certainly did! My job was to greet 
the racers at the starting line. I 
introduced each wave of runners 
to the ministry, explained the 
purpose of the fundraiser and 
went over the rules along with 
some information regarding the 
obstacles. 

It would be false advertising if the Mud Run was not 
muddy. It was so interesting to be able to see everyone 
cross the starting line clean and pristine and cross the 
finish line unrecognizable. They were covered head to 
toe in mud! We had 19 competitive runners and they 
were caked in mud up to their ears. 

Overall it was such a fun day! Everyone had a great 
time and it was so encouraging as staff to see this many 
people on campus being exposed to the vision of Teen 
Missions International.  

While March-April has certainly been a whirlwind, I 
wouldn’t trade the new experiences I’ve gotten to be 
a part of, the amazing people I’ve gotten to know, and 
the solitude I’ve gotten to spend with God for anything. 
And that, my friends, is the tea.

Please Pray
•	 The  Lord will give me 

wisdom as I lead this team 
to Columbia and the Lord 
will use me to bless them.

•	 That I continue to remain 
obedient 

•	 For good health among the staff at Teen Missions as 
we are beginning the hustle and bustle of summer.

•	 For my partners who support me at this ministry and 
bless me daily to be able to be obedient to God and 
his plan for me. 

I love you all so much and am so thankful to have you 
all in my life. 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart! 
Delaynie Kate Myhre

I would like to have a part in the ministry of 	______________________________________________________________
     p  $________ monthly pledge	 p $________  one-time gift	
     p I wish to be a Prayer Partner  
You can donate online at www.teenmissions.org/give
Name ____________________________________________________________
Address __________________________________________________________
City _______________________ State/Prov. ______ Zip/Postal Code _________
Phone  ___________________________________________________________
E-mail  ___________________________________________________________

Note: In order for your contribution to be tax 
deductible, checks must be made payable to Teen 
Missions (the missionary’s name should not appear 
on the check). Please enclose this coupon with 
your contribution to assure proper designation.

In the U.S. mail to:
Teen Missions Int’l, Inc.

885 East Hall Road 
Merritt Island, FL 32953

E-mail: info@teenmissions.org
321-453-0350

In Canada mail to:
Great Commission Foundation

PO Box 14006
Abbotsford, B.C. V2T 0B4

CANADA

Delaynie’s              Deets



885 East Hall Road
Merritt Island, FL 32953

Non-Profi t
Organization 

U. S. POSTAGE 
PAID

Cocoa, FL
Permit No. 408

S
p

r
in

g
 2

0
2

4
S

p
r
in

g
 2

0
2

4
INSIDE: News from your missionary!
INSIDE: News from your missionary!

The Lord’s Boot Camp is Coming!

Pray for Unity, Spiritual Growth, and 
Safety.

Evening Rallies begin broadcasting 
from the Lord’s Boot Camp via the web 
at teenmissions.org at 7:00 pm EST.

June 11 - Leadership Team Arrives
June 18 - Preteen & Teens Arrive
June 29 - Commissioning Service

Ministry Update
Teen Missions International Spring 2024
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Abby’s Testimony - Learning A Kingdom Focus
“My experience with Teen Missions International was life-changing. The training 
started at the Lord’s Boot Camp in Florida, where we learned how to live on the 
mission fi eld and work together as a team. Even though Boot Camp was not easy, 
I enjoyed it as it united my team and prepared us for overseas. Besides puppets, 
music, and drama, we had classes on construction and how to share the Gos-
pel. We lived in tents, bucket-bathed with lake water, and washed our clothes in 
buckets. Our training also included memorizing over 40 Bible verses during the 
summer. Every morning, 30 minutes was set aside for personal devotions. Devo-
tions became a precious time that I looked forward to each morning. It planted a 
routine I continued to do after the summer. I learned how important it was to be 
in God’s Word daily, and my prayer life grew abundantly because I had no choice 
but to rely on God. 

On my fi rst trip in 2021, the Lord taught me to serve in South Africa with a happy heart through long work days. We 
also went out to the local squatter communities to evangelize. 

In 2022 on the India Leadership Development Team, we built a trench, gardened, and white-washed local churches 
and community buildings. We shared the Gospel in the villages and talked to the local Muslims and Hindus about 
the Lord. On this trip, I learned I needed to serve my team, and God taught me how to be a servant leader. 

Each team goes through a unique experience that only those people understand. Growing together spiritually and 
experiencing hard things together brought my teams closer together. My teammates continue to be a source of 
prayer and encouragement. 

I will be forever grateful that I said ‘yes’ to going on a Teen Missions trip. I cannot imagine my life if the Lord hadn’t 
brought me here. I realized I need a Kingdom focus for serving the Lord and others.”

* Abby came back in the summer of 2023 and was an assistant leader on Costa Rica.
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Volunteers are Vital for Boot 
Camp Success!

Join the team and help launch more 
than 250+ preteens, teens, and leaders 
into overseas MINISTRY!  You make a 
diff erence!

Pray for the overseas Boot 
Camps happening this Spring 
and Summer!

• Myanmar 
• India 
• Cameroon
• Indonesia (5)
• Madagascar (2)
• Malawi (4) 
• Philippines (2)
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